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From:  Marsha Hamann <marshamann@cox.net>
To: <ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us>

Date: 3/29/2012 3:26 PM

Subject: FW: Quail Brush Peaker Plant - Santee
CC: <martiemerald@sandiego.gov>

Dear CEC Commissioners,
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As you know, San Diego County’s economy has been hit hard over the past several years. While it is slowly
beginning to recover, we need to do everything we can to create jobs and increase tax revenues for our local
governments. The Quail Brush Generation Project being proposed by Cogentrix would accomplish both of those
goals. Not only will it boost tax receipts, it will put over 150 people to work on construction and provide 11 jobs

on a permanent basis.

In addition, it’s important to remember that energy reliability is critical to economic vitality. Businesses cannot
remain open unless they have a steady stream of power. The Quail Brush Generation Project will enhance

reliability in the region, helping local businesses to prosper.

| hope you will keep these benefits in mind and weigh them against the concerns expressed by a handful of

residents.
Sincerely,

Jeff and Marsha Hamann
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